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Support SFB


Donate $10.00 and receive 
your choice of a "Special 
Friends Bowling“ emblazoned  
golf towel or multipurpose 
towel.


Purchase or pick up your towel 
when we bowl.


S & S Archives


All Spares & Strikes newsletters 
are posted to Special Friends 
Bowling website.  Find them 
on the Downloads page under 
the heading Spares & Strikes 
Newsletter Library. 


Absenteeism


It is expected that all bowlers 
will be present.   It is essential 
that you notify SFB coaches of 
your absence by 5:00 pm the 
Thursday before bowling, 
preferably by submitting our 
online Absentee Form.


SFB has committed to reserve 
a number of lanes.  If we do 
not use them all regularly, 
Bowlero may charge us for the 
unused lanes, charge us 
increased league prices or 
take them from us.
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Special Friends Bowling Consolidates


Starting Saturday, October 14, 2023 Special Friends Bowling Blue 
and Red teams will be united again.  All bowlers will bowl together 
every other Saturday at Bowlero, Spanish Springs Lanes. Start time 
remains set a 1:00 pm and the bowling fee is still $7.00.  For this 
consolidation to be successful and thrive all bowlers, parents, 
guardians and caretakers must commit.  We will be asking you to 
sign a Bowling Agreement to demonstrate your support and 
cooperation.  Highlights of the Agreement are:


• Check the SFB website regularly to get the latest information.

• All bowlers are expected to be present.  If you will be absent you 

must notify the coaching staff no later than 5:00 pm on Thursday 
prior to bowling by submiting our online Absentee Form.


• Bowlers must register and pay their $7.00 bowling fees by 12:35 
pm on bowling day.  Late arrivals will be turned away.


• Bowlers are to be ready to bowl by 12:45 pm.

• Do not bring in any outside food or drink.  No food or drink is 

allowed in the bowling arena.

• If the bowler is accompanied by a parent, guardian or caretaker,  

that person must stay for the duration of bowling.

• Bowlers are to keep their bags and shoes under the seat.

• Bowlers are to stay on their assigned lane and not wander off.


Parent/Guardian/Caretaker mettings will be held during bowling on 
Saturday, September 2nd and 9th to dscuss the Bowling 
Agreement.


You may review and download your SFB Bowling Agreement in 
advance from our website.  A copy is also attached to the email 
with this Newsletter.  Be sure to give your signed copy to a Special 
Friends Bowling coach at one of the two scheduled meetings.

https://specialfriendsbowling.org/downloads-page/
https://specialfriendsbowling.org/absentee-form/
https://specialfriendsbowling.org
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